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LETTER DATED 20 JANUARY 1975 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL ADDRESSED TO 
THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to inform you that at its 2316th plenary meeting, held on 
12 December 1974, the General Assembly adopted resolution 3282 (XXIX) entitled 
"Strengthening of the role of the United Nations with regard to the maintenance 
and consolidation of international peace and security, the development of 
co-operation among all nations and the promotion of the rules of international 
law in relations between States",* 

In this connexion, I would like to draw your attention in particular to 
paragraph 4 of that resolution, by which the General Assembly: 

"Draws the attention of the other principal organs of the United Nations 
to the views, suggestions and proposals of Member States contained in the 
relevant sections of the report of the Secretary-General so that they may be 
taken into consideration in the process of effectively improving the 
activities and functioning of those organs and invites them to keep the 
General Assembly informed on this subject in such manner as they may 
consider appropriate". 

(Signed) Kurt WALDHEIM 
Secretary-General 

----- 

* Not reproduced in the present document; for the text, see document 
A/RES/3282 (XXIX). 
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